
direct e-mail: pserka@adelstein.com 
via Federal Express 
 
April 14, 2004 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Office of the Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: In re Matter of Blaine-Bay Refuse, Inc.  

Motion to Amend Commission Order M.V.G. No. 656  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed for filing are an original and ten (10) copies of the following document: 
 

(1) Blaine-Bay Refuse, Inc.’s Reply Memorandum in Support of Blaine-Bay 
Refuse, Inc.’s Motion to Amend Order M.V.G. No. 656 and Motion to 
Supplement the Record   

 
Please conform a copy and return it to me in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped 
envelope.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Sharron Carter, Legal Assistant  
  to Attorney Philip A. Serka 
/sc 
Enclosures 
cc: Judge Karen M. Caillé 
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 Don Trotter  
 Larry McCarter 
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